
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Patricia Martoccia 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, August 9, 2021 11 :19 AM 
'pmartocc@aol.com ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: rate increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09003-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210034 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: pmartocc@aol.com <pmartocc@aol.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 8, 202112:53 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: rate increase 

To Whom It May Concern: 

In reference to your price increase - we the people who are stuck paying for this want to see all records of why we need 
such a high increase. We can't live without power and most of us are on limited incomes - A vote against this increase for 
me 

Patricia Martoccia 
2561 Siena Way 
Valrico, FL 33596 813 495 8843 
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